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  All boys are required to wear full winter uniform including blazers 
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Western Province Preparatory School 

23 January 2015 

Welcome to 2015 
 

A very warm welcome back to WPPS for 
what we hope will be a wonderful year for 
you and your sons. 
 
I would like to extend a special welcome to 
the 14 new families that join us this year. 
Ours is a wonderful community which will, no 
doubt, make you feel at home. I hope that 
everyone settles quickly.  
 
To our new staff and students who have 
joined us this year, I am so pleased already 
with the positive impact you have made, and 
am thoroughly looking forward to your 
contribution in the years to come. 
 
A big thank you to the Foundation Phase 
parents for your attendance last night at the 
Information Evening. I hope that you found it 
useful and managed to get clarity on any 
points you needed. I look forward to meeting 
the Grades 4 ï 7 parents next Tuesday and 
the Pre-primary parents on 2 February. 
 
It has been a busy start to the year, after 
what was a very long holiday. I do hope your 
boys have enjoyed their first week back at 
school. Please remember if there are any 
concerns or issues, to let us know. Your 
boyôs happiness is our primary concern this 
year, and your input is appreciated and 
incredibly valuable. 
 
All the best for a prosperous and happy 
2015. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Gary Skeeles 

 

Traffic Congestion 
 

We would like to investigate making some 
significant changes around the school in order to 
try and alleviate traffic congestion. I would like to 
put together a working group, which can look at 
the feasibility of restructuring our existing traffic 
flow and parking. If you have a background in 
town planning or have contacts at The City of 
Cape Town, this would be most useful.  
 
Kindly let me know via email 
skeeles@wpps.org.za  if you would like to be 
involved.  

 

Parent Details 
 
If you have changed any of your contact details 
please let Kirsty Schaffler know via 
email, schaffler@wpps.org.za  by Monday 25 
January. 

 

2015 Class Reps 
 
We are looking for new class reps for 2015. If you 
would like to be more involved this year and 
would like to offer your help as a Class Rep, 
please let your class teacher know asap. 

 

Welcome to all our new staff 
Happy to be in Grade R! 

First Day in Grade 1 

mailto:skeeles@wpps.org.za
mailto:schaffler@wpps.org.za
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WPPS Second-Hand Shop 
 

 
DESPERATELY SEEKING SOMEONE TO RUN THE SHOP 
 

If anyone would like to help out, we are desperately in need of 
someone to run the Second-Hand Shop. 
 

We currently donΩt have anyone to run it. Duties are only for an 
hour on Fridays from 12:45 ς 13:45. 
 

Please let Caron Perrott know via email if you can help out 
email marketing@wpps.org.za 
 

Chaplainôs Corner 

 
 
 
Keep your life free from love of money, and be content with 
what you have; for He has said, "I will never fail you nor forsake 
you."  
     Hebrews 13:5 
 

tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ tǊŀȅŜǊ DǊƻǳǇ ς All welcome 
 

Tuesdays from 07:45 ς 08:30 in Eden Rd Staff Room 
 

Send prayer requests or get reminders to Kath Malan 
jkmalan@webafrica.org.za  
 

Wednesday Chapel Services  
 

All parents are invited to attend the Chapel service on 
Wednesdays in the Stansbury Hall at 07:40. Please join us. 
 

Thought for the Week 
 

ά¸ƻǳ ƻƴƭȅ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ ƻƴŜ ǘƘƛƴƎΥ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎΦέ 
 

Motto of the online learning resource the Khan Academy 

Finance Person Required 
 

The Fundraising Committee is looking for someone to help out 
with organising the finances, specifically for Fun Night. 
 
If you are able to help, please urgently email  
terri-ann@webafrica.org.za  

 

Eden Road Notes 
 

Welcome back to school! 
 

SPORT & EXTRAMURALS 
 

We trust you have returned your reply slips by the cut-off day 
which was today; lists will be compiled. Extramurals start on 
Monday.  
 

Please collect your boys punctually or make arrangements for 
aftercare, boys may not wait unsupervised. 

Meeting Mr Skeeles 

Loving Grade 1! 

mailto:marketing@wpps.org.za
mailto:jkmalan@webafrica.org.za
http://webafrica.org.za/


3 | P a g e 

 

 
 
  


